
MEMORANDUM

Date:5.18.04

To: Bob Kuehn, Keen Development

From: Albert Rex

Subject: Fort Point District National Register Nomination

Bob

Please find attached an invoice for work on tle Fort Point District National Register nomination. We have

retained 2 consultants to complete the nomination, which as you know received the uaanimous support of
tle Boston Landmarks Commission. We have spent a signilicant amount of our staff time in moving this

nomination forward. We are having ongoing conversations with the Boston Wharf Company's attorney,
Mike Burk, and representatives from Gillette. We are continuing to work with Beacon and tleir attorney to
make tl-rem comfortable with the nomination.

Additionally, we are working with owners of the community to receive letters of support for the

nomination. I believe we will have a positive outcome at t}le June 9'h meeting at the Massachusetts Historical

Commission.

Ifyou have any guestions about the attached invoice, please contact me

OId City Hall,45 School Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02108 Telepho ne 617 '367 '2458

BOSTON PRESERVATION ALLIANCE


